
Community Connection 

 

As the Spring semester begins, we are thrilled to see familiar 
faces returning and extend a warm welcome to those joining our 
community for the first time. Whether you're a seasoned resident 
or a fresh face, we hope the holiday season has rejuvenated your 
spirits. As we embark on a new semester together, filled with 
opportunities for growth, learning, and shared experiences, we 
wish each and every one of you a fantastic and successful journey 
ahead! 

This newsletter, Community Connection, is part of our service to 
you, offering information about resources and policies while 
providing you important information to the community 
the Office of Residence Life. You may also find out more about 
residential living our website at https://www.kean.edu/
reslife. 

What else to expect: New Entry Protocol, RA Interest, Eatery 
Hours, Involvement Fair, and much more! Be sure to also visit 
Cougar Link for programming and events this semester! 
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